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Comments: I have had a Purg annual ski pass for many years, and I enjoy skiing at Purg as well as many other

areas in Colorado. However I do not support this expansion--at least not without an extensive environmental

analysis to ensure that the project will not harm lynx habitat. I would much rather have a few less skiable acres,

or fewer ski runs, than contribute to habitat loss. We live in Colorado in large part for the outdoor recreational

opportunities but these have to be balanced with the needs of wildlife. 


